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Dear Pastor and Praying Friends,

Reflecting back over 2024, we are so thankful for all the many blessings and
opportunities that the Lord has given us. We are thankful for safety while traveling many miles
on the road and in the air. We have seen many accidents that occurred, but the Lord has taken
care of us. We know that many of you have prayed for us, and we are so grateful. We have
preached missions conferences and revivals in over 9 states this year and traveled thousands of
miles. We have seen some receive Christ and some surrender to the mission field for which we
are thankful.

We pray that this coming year we will be a help and blessing to our missionaries and to
each church that we have opportunity to serve. There is so much to do for the Lord and so little
time. It is our desire to be faithful to the ministry to which He has called us.

In January, we will begin working on the 1099’s and tax preparations for the
missionaries. It is a busy time for us through the first part of the year. Our son Jason is doing a
wonderful job and has caught on very quickly to what needs to be done, but we are here to help
carry that load as we are available.

We have a few meetings scheduled in the coming year but still have many open doors.
If Karen and I can be of help to you, feel free to contact me.

Thank you so much for the faithful support and Christmas gifts that have been given to
us. We appreciate each one of you and pray that the Lord will bless you and continue to use
you to reach the world through your missions giving!

May the Lord bless you and your families as we celebrate the birth of our Saviour and
soon coming King, our Lord Jesus Christ! Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!

Matthew 1:21, “And she shall bring forth a son, and thou shalt call his name JESUS-
for he shall save his people from their sins.”
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